
 

 

15th March  2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Top attendance this week:  

Attenborough 98.2% 

Well done to Attenborough for your fantastic attendance! 

Easter Family Crafts  

We will be holding another family crafts session with an Easter theme on Wednesday 20th March. These have 
been very popular events so please hand back your slip confirming attendance as soon as you can. We would 
love to see as many families there as possible.  

Easter Bonnet Competition. 

We will be holding another Easter Bonnet competition the week commencing the 18th March. We invite 
children to make their own bonnet ready for our parade at the end of the day on Friday 22nd. There will be 1st, 
2nd and 3rd place prizes.  Please can the children bring them into school the week commencing the 18th March in 
preparation for the parade on the Friday. The school gates will open at 3:00 on this day for parents to see the 
children with their bonnets on parade.  

Sustrans Big Walk  

The week commencing 18th March – 22nd March is Sustrans Big Walk. There is the chance to win a £1000 
makeover to the school in the borough with the greatest percentage of children walking to school (school 
results are calculated taking into account numbers on roll to make it fair for smaller schools). We appreciate 
that for some families, due to distance, it would not be possible however we would love to see children walking 
to school if they can.   

SATS Parents Meeting  

There will be a meeting for the parents of children due to sit the KS2 SATS on the 11th April at 5pm. The meeting 
will explain in more detail the SATS process and key dates  

Easter Break 

School will finish on Friday 22nd March and re open on Friday 8th April 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Miss Horsfall, Mrs Akroyd, Miss Vincent (SLT) 

 


